
Funding for non NHS-organisations for
one-off payments

Eligible non-NHS organisations including charities and social enterprises can
apply for funding to deliver one-off payments to staff, worth at least
£1,655.

http://www.government-world.com/funding-for-non-nhs-organisations-for-one-off-payments/
http://www.government-world.com/funding-for-non-nhs-organisations-for-one-off-payments/

